Facilities Committee October18, 2018 Timber Creek High School 5:10 pm

Committee Members Present: Mr. Bill Murray

Administrator: Anthony Tarsatana

Also Present: Mr. Frank Rizzo, Mr. Rob Mortka

Mr. Tarsatana presented the following:

- 1. Mr. Rob Mortka discussed with the committee the concerns and plan for addressing the stadium drainage.
- 2. Mr. Anthony Tarsatana reviewed the plan for HVAC repairs.
- 3. Mr. Anthony Tarsatana explained the plan for repairing the gym bleachers.
- 4. The committee discussed options for the locker room flooring repairs throughout the district.

Respectfully submitted

Mr. Anthony Tarsatana